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This week we had a visit from a photographer from the Herald Sun to take some photos for their NAPLAN article in 
yesterday’s paper.  NAPLAN results are not released to schools until next week but the overall results by states has been 
released.  As part of the Education State Initiative, it was pleasing to see that Victorian primary school students have 
ranked first in the Nation in Reading, Writing and Numeracy.  NAPLAN is, of course, only one of the many ways we 
assess student progress, but it always gives each school some information on where we are doing well and where we can 
improve.  A big thank you to our ‘models’ who spent an hour with the photographer to get the perfect photo!  I think they 
did a wonderful job of balancing on the play equipment while reading books! 

 
 

At the moment we are looking forward to warmer weather and of course getting back into 
summer uniforms.  Although this is a way off yet, judging by the weather, we ask that you find 
time to check that uniforms still fit.  If the uniform doesn’t fit and it is still in good condition, you 
can wash it, bring it in to the office and we will sell it through the second hand uniform sale.  
Money gained from the sale of your items will be returned to you. Shirts are no longer 
accepted for sale but can be donated for spare clothing.  A reminder that second hand uniforms 
sales are on every Tuesday at 9.15 to 10.00am and every Friday at 2.00 to 3.00pm.  Any 
enquiries see the lovely staff in the school office. Don’t forget hats will be needed for Term 4! 

Today we also had our Fathers’ Day stall where everyone got a chance to come 

along and buy a present for their Dad, Grandpa or special man in their life to say 

thank you for all they do.  I know the students always enjoy doing some shopping 

for someone special and this year was no exception with most items being sold.  

Thank you to Kerry from our office who organised this and a special thankyou to 

Aicha Saad (mum of Fatima and Yasmin), Nicole and Annette who also helped out. 

Tomorrow there will be the remaining items for sale. 

 
 

 



A big thank you to Sam Hannan, one of our dads (Elsa from 

Foundation) who came along today to share his expertise in drones 

with the 5/6 students as part of our ‘I am a Physicist’ investigation 

this term.  It is always great when we can utilise the many different 

skills of our parent and school community.  We really appreciate him 

giving up his time to support the learning of our students. 

Don’t forget our Design Expo coming up in the last week of term.  

This will give students the opportunity to show their families some of 

the wonderful inventions and the great learning that has happened 

over the term.  We look forward to seeing you all there.  

 

Remember - Every Day Counts! 
Have a good weekend  

Jo Money 
Principal 

 
 

  
Father’s Day Stall 

Last Day 
Friday 30th August 
 

                        
Gifts available 
from $1 to $8 

 
 
 

We are a Child Safe School. 

Term 3 Diary 
 

School Banking: Every Tuesday 
Book Month:  1st to 31st August 
Years 3 to 6 swimming:  August 26th to September 5th 
Father’s Day Stall:  Thursday 29th and Friday 30th September 
Parent Technology Morning Tea:  Thursday September 5th  9.00 – 10.00am  

Design Expo:   Wednesday 18th September 2.20pm Opening Time 
 

 


